Cable Television Written Survey Response Summary

During the month of April the Cable Advisory Committee circulated a survey to Stoughton residents and below is a summary of your written responses to question 5 and questions 8 thru 10.

The Cable Advisory wishes to thank everyone who participated in the survey and the assistance given to the committee by the Town Manager, the School Department and the Housing Authority. Special thanks to Dr. Larry Gray for his assistance in setting up the survey and posting it on the town website.  Also, the Committee would like to thank the Stoughton Penny Saver for running the survey at no cost, as a public service.  We received over 500 surveys back!
1) Cable TV is to expensive and is not a good value for what you receive

2) Allow competition by allowing Verizon Fios. (Make available to whole town by year-end).

3) Channel selection – bundles include many channels residents do not want/watch and to receive certain channels you have to move up to a higher priced bundle. (Offer more channels on an a-la carte pricing tier)

4) Offer discount for Seniors

5) Add more HD channels

6) Improve picture and sound quality on channel 9

7) More channels included in basic plan

8) Additional ethnic channels (similar to satellite)

9) More educational programming

10) More local coverage

Question 5; Do you watch local access channel 6 or 9, which shows: 

Selectmen Meetings: 120

Snyder’s Stoughton: 109

School Channel:
72

Local News:

71

Town Meeting:
49

We the People:
49

Fire Side Chat:
4

